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Revitalization of the Waterfront  
With Jean-Marc Léveillé, IT’S SETTLED!  

Longueuil, September 30, 2021 — Jean-Marc Léveillé, candidate for Mayor of Longueuil, wants to 
increase the access to the banks of the St. Lawrence and revitalize the waterfront to make it a place 
of destination. 

If he is elected Mayor of Longueuil on November 7, he will begin an ecological restoration project for 
the banks, the development of public docks and the installation of recreational businesses adapted to 
the 4 seasons. “All over the world, large riverside cities have understood the value of this natural and 
collective wealth. Me and my team from Longueuil Citoyen, we also understand.” - Jean-Marc Léveillé 

This vision includes the maintenance and enhancement of the two marinas to create a tourist offer 
specializing in water sports that will be unique in Longueuil. 

In the more westerly part, at the intersection of Taschereau Boulevard with the 132 Road, Jean-Marc 
Léveillé plans to build a large modern cultural complex at the cutting edge of technology to showcase 
the performing arts. 

With retractable seating technology, it will be easy to convert an auditorium into a convention space, 
thus offering a dual purpose to the complex. Its contribution to the economic development of the City 
is undeniable, both for the cultural sector, for the community and tourism. 

“Attending an event while admiring the sun on the river or take a moment between two conferences 
to go for a walk in nature on the water's edge. All of this with us in Longueuil: it is achievable.” - Jean-
Marc Léveillé 
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